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Impossible to get to the city from Malabar in a timely manner since the bus cuts. My son has 
since moved out of home as he can't get to Uni in under 90 minutes from Malabar. We are 
now forced onto a meandering Light Rail that was clearly built to please property 
developers and private bus providers and not the general public. Shame on the State 
Government. Can't help but believe that corruption is at the heart of this and that 
everything is for sale. This is not good governance. The public bus services need to be 
restored in District 9 and throughout the Eastern suburbs. The elderly and and those with 
additional needs are especially effected. My heart goes out to all of them. 


